
 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA 
REPORT 

 

TO: Kate Thunstrom, City Administrator 

FROM: Joe Pfeifer, Liquor Store Manager 

SUBJECT: Liquor Store - Full Time Employment 

DATE: June 9, 2025 
  

OVERVIEW:   

 

After our part time clerk Krysti resigned, we decided not to hire a new part time employee to 
replace her.  Kyler soon after stated that he may need to look for a different job soon as he 
needs insurance.  Kyler is a solid employee and has a lot of potential to be a great leader.  By 
offering him full time with benefits, we can secure his position and be properly staffed. 

 

 

ACTION TO BE CONSIDERED:   

 

Approve Kyler Loud to full time liquor store clerk 

 

 

BUDGET IMPLICATION:   

 

This would be an estimated $30,000 net increase in annual budget  

 

 

 


